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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Fitzhugh estate development – Feedback window extended.  
 
The London Borough of Wandsworth is currently considering ideas to develop small sites 
across the Borough as part of its Homes for Wandsworth Programme – the council’s 
programme to deliver 1,000 homes for council rent. 

Thank you to those who attended our first consultation event on the 17th July.  
 
Following a request from the Fitzhugh Grove Residents Association, we are including the 
following: 
 

• A feedback form  

• Freepost envelope 

• The information displayed at the event  
 
We have also agreed to extend the deadline for feedback from Monday 7th August to Monday 
21st August, to give you more time to send your feedback to the team. 
 
You can also find this information on our project website: 
 
https://fitzhughestate-consultation.co.uk/ 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the team on the details below: 
 
fitzhughestate@kandaconsulting.co.uk 
020 3900 3676 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Christopher Hayhurst 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy and Development 
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